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Congratulations and Welcome —

You have been accepted to the University of Bayreuth!

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you onto our campus. Take a moment to discover your
new home away from home. And don't forget: You will always find a supportive member of our team to

lend you a hand or answer your questions.

Here’s some useful information

to help you get started:

Before your arrival

Do you need a visa? Click here for more infor-
mation. Support with housing? Here’s some
helpful information on finding accommoda-
tions in Bayreuth.

Your studies

The most important dates for your diary can
be found here and in the list of courses offe-
red here. (If the list of courses for the semester is
not yet available, please refer to the list from last
year’s semester guide). We will also send you
more detailed information on preparing for
your studies shortly.

We are excited ...

... to have you join us on campus this year.
The orientation week takes place from

14 -17 April. You will receive more detailed
information about the arrival period via
email. Please note that the University will be
closed from 10 - 13 April due to the Easter
holidays!

You are always invited ...

... to connect with our Welcome Services.
Also connect with #UniBayreuth on

f|¥in|
& YouTube


https://www.daad.de/deutschland/nach-deutschland/bewerbung/en/9199-visas/
https://www.uni-bayreuth.de/en/studies/accomodation/index.html
https://www.uni-bayreuth.de/en/campus_life/important-dates/academic-year/index.html
https://www.international-office.uni-bayreuth.de/en/come-to-bayreuth/welcome-services/index.html

